

# VOCABULARY

## adjectives for feelings

- 1** Complete the sentences with the adjectives from the box.

all right   angry   bored   hungry  
ill   relaxed   thirsty   tired

- 1** Can I have some water? I'm really .....
- 2** Greg isn't at work today. He's at the doctor's because he's .....
- 3** I'm sorry I'm late. Please don't be .....
- 4** I'm ..... Let's do something interesting.
- 5** I feel ..... – not happy, not sad. Just normal.
- 6** I want to go to bed. I'm very .....
- 7** What time is dinner? I'm really .....
- 8** I always feel ..... after a hot bath.

# Best friends *but* different!

## Rowan

My best friend is Annie. She's great. We have very different lives though. She's a lawyer. She gets up at 7 a.m. every day.



She has breakfast and then goes to work. She often works late (sometimes until 9 p.m.!), but not on Thursdays. She has a Spanish class on Thursday evenings. She studies Spanish because her boyfriend is from Argentina. I don't study. I'm a shop assistant and I work in a supermarket in the centre of town. I don't start work until 12, so I usually get up late – around 10.30 a.m. I go to work by bus and work hard all day. I finish work at 8 p.m., then come home and cook dinner. Annie and I have very different lives, but we still make time to see each other.

## Annie

I know my good friend Rowan from school. We live in the same town and we always see each other at weekends.



We have different interests, so it's usually interesting to spend time together! Rowan plays a lot of sports, like football and tennis, but I like going for walks or to the cinema. So, how do we decide what to do in our free time? It's easy. One weekend I choose what to do, and the next weekend Rowan chooses. This weekend I want to watch a film, and next weekend Rowan wants to cook dinner. He loves cooking, but I hate it, so he cooks and I eat. It's perfect. I think we're good friends because we do things together that we don't usually do alone.

**B Read the article again. Choose one option (a–c) to complete the questions (1–6).**

- 1** What's Annie's job?
  - a** a teacher
  - b** a shop assistant
  - c** a lawyer
- 2** What does she do in the morning?
  - a** She has breakfast and goes to work.
  - b** She reads books or studies.
  - c** She goes to Spanish classes.
- 3** What does she do on Thursdays?
  - a** She studies.
  - b** She cooks dinner.
  - c** She watches TV or reads books.
- 4** How does Rowan know Annie?
  - a** from work
  - b** from his Spanish class
  - c** from school
- 5** What does Annie hate?
  - a** watching films
  - b** cooking food
  - c** going to the cinema
- 6** What does Annie say about being different to Rowan?
  - a** She doesn't like it.
  - b** She likes it.
  - c** It's OK.